
Sent: 27/07/2023 5:04:47 PM
Subject: DA 2023 0868- 39 Hay St Collaroy

Re DA 2023/0868

Dr Janet HAmilton
70 Anzac Ave
Collaroy NSW 2097

I wish to lodge my strong objection to this highly inappropriate high density housing
development.

My major concern is dangerous traffic.
I have repeatedly contacted the council re dangerous driving and despite signage , heavy
trucks driving through the area as a shortcut.
It is especially of concern as the streets of the are are designated cycleways primarily utilised
by children and adolescents. I have repeatedly witnessed near misses of cyclists by trucks.
My last contact from council, notified me that the area is now a designated “ black spot” and
the issue handed to state government for rectification.
This building project will increase trucks in this dangerous are even further.
The project with set a precedent and further contribute to road danger.

Janet HAmilton

Sent from my iPhone


